
Midwest Chapter Meeting Minutes 
Friday, January 29, 2021 

10:00 am – 10:53 am 
 

Members Attending: 
 
Stefanie Hoover                Chair 
Deanna Lawton                 Vice Chair 
Tom McGreal                     Vice Chair 
Jamieson “Jay” Ganal     Marketing Event Planning Chair 
Carrie Baritsky                   Marketing Education Chair 
Tim Lapinski                       Past Chairman Emeritus 
Tony Paixio                         Executive Director of IAI 
Wayne Hoover                  Chairman of the IAI Advisory Board 
 
IAI Member Attending: Jacquiline Aderhold CFI  of E-Bay 
 

Meeting Agenda 
 

• To discuss executive board elections 
 

• Future Meetings of Association 
 

• New Business 
 

 
Welcome 

 
The executive board welcomed a new attendee to the meeting, Jacquilinne Aderhold of E-Bay. Each 
Board Member introduced themselves to the attendee and welcomed her to the association and board 
meeting. Jacquilinne was informed of the advantages of board meetings and encouraged to continue 
active participation  in  the advancement of the International Association of Interviewers.   
 
Midwest Chapter Executive Board Elections (terms expire in May) 
 
The Chapter Chair position is open for the next board election. Current Marketing and Event Planning 
Chair Jamieson Ganal said he will consider applying for the Chapter Chair Position. If this application is 
submitted, the position of Marketing and Event Planning Chair needs to be filled.  
 
The two Vice Chair positions are currently open for the upcoming election 
                                                                                                                                                                                         
The Secretary Position is also open for the election.  
 
It was agreed that Jay Ganal and Carrie Baritsky will combine to get the message out regarding  open 
board positions.  It was determined that one to two weeks would be needed for this to be accomplished.   
 
Executive Director Tony Piaxio offered to get message out via the IAI Website. 
 



Emily Kuhn volunteered to pull a list for those who checked an interest in IAI Chapters during  past surveys.  
 
All Executive Board Members were encouraged to get the message out regarding the upcoming board 
elections.  
 
The Executive Board decided that the next chapter event (meeting)  will be held on Friday, March 26, 
2021, 10:00 a.m.. This will be an education event with  a selling (IAI) component.  Wayne Hoover or Tony 
Paixio will be a  speaker speaker and (topic to be determined) and possibly Tim Lapinski to speak about 
the benefits of the IAI. The open executive board positions will be announced and requests for open board 
member applications requested. This will give time for applications to be submitted prior to the election. 
 
It was discussed that, at an undetermined future event, a  request to call for IAI/CFI and WZ members to 
volunteer to present topics for future events. A Speaker time limit of 30 minutes was suggested.  
 
The Executive Board Member Election is to be on Friday, April 9, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  
 

Other IAI Business 
 

The next Elite Training Series on Neworking is to be held on Friday, April 30, 2021 (12:00 p.m. until 3:00 
P.M. CST) 

 
 
 

Motion to Close Meeting 
Tim Lapinski 

 
Second Motion 
Deanna Lawton 

 
Meeting Closed 

 
Minutes by Tom McGreal 
 


